
STOUT MIDDLE School        THE DAILY BULLETIN 
 
 

 

 

 

 0 

Go 
Falcons 

 

Friday, Jan. 08, 2016    Today is “B” Day 

  

                              

 

Girls Swim Team Wins at the Last Relay 

Congratulations to the girls swim team who won their meet today 91-73 

against Woodworth.  It came down to the last relay, very proud! 

Thank you to Mary Nameth for keeping score and Jim Walters for 

bringing music to the pool for the Star Spangled Banner! 

Lots of thanks to all who cheered us on, it was a great meet! 

Thanks - Ms. Peltz 

 

Boys Basketball Team Wins VS Unis 

Stout Middle School Boys Basketball Team played against McCollough/Unis on 

Tuesday, January 6. Stout managed a comfortable win and accumulated 33 points to 

only 17. The result is encouraging and improves the team’s record to two (2) wins and 

four (4) losses. Go Falcons Go! 

Link to hairspray Blog 

The following is a link to Mr. Baydoun’s hairspray blog. Please visit it to learn more 

about the music, lyrics, scripts, and auditions. 

http://iblog.dearbornschools.org/stouttheater/2016/01/06/hairspray-jr-audition-

information-links/ 

Free Dental Preventive Services Deadline: Today 

Covenant Community Care Family Dental Center will be providing 

some free professional dental preventive services at Stout Middle 

School on a later date. The services include dental examinations, x-

rays, teeth cleaning, sealants, and fluorides. There will be no out of 

pocket cost for preventive services performed at your child’s school. 

1) Ask your parents to visit the school blog; 

2) Download and complete the medical history and permission form; 

3) Return it to the school office.  

You can also get the form from the main office or from Mr. Sabra’s office to get the form. 

If parents have any questions, they can call Elizabeth Easter, RDH, BSDH at: (313) 355-4301. 

 

 

 

http://iblog.dearbornschools.org/stouttheater/2016/01/06/hairspray-jr-audition-information-links/
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December 2015 Grade 8 Students of the Month  

Laith Aldalali and Marwa Kabbani were Grade 8 students of the 

month for December 2015. Congratulations on a job well done. 

Keep on the good effort. Can you make it two in a row and win 

January 2016? Who will be your worthy opponents?  

 

GeoBee Registration Deadline: Today 

Hurry up if you are interested in becoming a GeoBee Champion. The deadline is 

Friday, Jan. 8, 2016. 

Also, get yourself a jump-start by preparing earlier. Visit 

http://stout.dearbornschools.org/ and click GeoBee from the main menu. Follow 

the many links and test yourself, or download the rules and procedures. 

Relay for Life Meeting: January 11 

Relay for Life meeting after school on Monday, January 11. Meeting will be in 

Ms. Poloni's room C-8. Please make sure to sign up on the sign-up sheet 

outside my classroom door so that Ms. Poloni can make sure to have enough 

materials ready for the meeting. Thanks  

Testing Out Submission Deadline: Jan. 14 

7th and 8th grade students have the opportunity to place out of a high school 

class. For most, this is a world language. The applications for testing-out are now 

available at Mr. Tindall’s office. The deadline is Thursday, January 14. Students 

MUST be able to read, write, and speak the specific language. 

 

Be1 Club Meeting Rescheduled: Wednesday, Jan. 13 

Ms. Alasry has rescheduled the Be1 Club Meeting until Wednesday, 

January 13. Please mark that on your calendars. 

Battle of the Books Deadline: Today 

Group members need to visit the Media Center to return their second 

book and receive their third title. The deadline is Friday, January 

8.  Failure to return your books on time affects the other teams, and 

results in the disqualification from the book battle. Please report to the 

media center with your entire group.  You need to have your student id, 

and no overdue books or fines.  

 

 

http://stout.dearbornschools.org/
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Math League Contest: Feb. 23 

Do you want to see how you do in Math against other students in the 

State of Michigan? On Tuesday, Feb. 23, 2016, Stout will give you the 

chance to do that. The top scorer of each grade (6, 7, and 8) will receive 

a Certificate of Merit from the Math League in addition to other awards 

and prizes. You can register with your Math teacher or with Mr. Sabra 

before Friday, Feb. 19, 2016. 

Student Council Meeting: January 26 

The next Student Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 26th, from 

3:00 to 5:00 pm. You may take the bus home. You are also encouraged to bring 

a snack. See you there - Mrs. Woolley & Mrs. Schulkey 

STEM Applications for 2016 – 2017 Soon Online 

This year, STEM applications (school Year 2016-2017) will be submitted on 

line by clicking a link that will be made available the week of March 7. All 

applications must be submitted by March 18. Here is the link for more info: 

http://stem.dearbornschools.org/stem-application/  

 

http://stem.dearbornschools.org/stem-application/

